March 30, 1973

Dear Arthur,

I received today from the Press two coples
of the final page proofs for my book. I am
going to make one of them available to the
Advocate, so that they can have a review of
the book ## in their issue coinciding with the
publication (which should be about the last
week in April).

Do you think I should make the other copy
available to GAY., I do not want to play
favorites. If you think so, let me know and
send me Gay's address. Or would you prefer
that I airmail the copy to you and let you
carry it to Gajf's editors.

Other homophile publications like Vector
and One Magazine can await the arrival of
review copies of the bound volume.,

Walter







